Byford Childcare Centre

A warm, secure, family orientated service, allowing your child to grow to their fullest potential. Be Assured your child's best interests are always No. 1.

October 2017 Newsletter



From the Office.....

We have been very busy over the last few months with the centre going through Assessment and Rating as well as the various centre events. We would like to thank all our families and the amazing Educators for the continued support and participation with these events including the Grandparents Day and also the Halloween Disco.

We are extremely happy with our Assessment and Rating results. Its fantastic that the centre and the Educators within the service are recognised for all the amazing work they do. We will continue along our Quality Improvement journey and welcome any feedback you may have to help us continually improve our service.

As 2018 is only around the corner, it's time for us to collect everyone's Care Requirements for the new year. Attached to the email is a Care Requirements form, please ensure that these are completed for each of your children and returned by Friday 1st December 2017.

We hope to see everyone at the Family Christmas Party on the 9th December, it will be heaps of fun. We are currently looking for someone to be our Santa for the party. If you or someone you know is able to do this, please let Jodi or Nadene know.

We hope you have a great week!

Nadene and Jodi